
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

 
 

The West Long Branch School District  
is currently accepting Kindergarten 

registrations for Allenhurst, Interlaken, 
and Loch Arbor students 

for the 2022-2023 School Year. 
Please visit the BME website for a link to 

register your child/children. 
 

                                 

  
 

Mr. James J. Erhardt 

          Principal 


